
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Comisión Nacional del Mercado de Valores.   
Paseo de la Castellana, nº 19     
28046 Madrid       

 
 

       
 

Seville, November, 19, 2008. 
Ref. Relevant Facts. 

 
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
 
We hereby inform you that, as a result of the interest shown by certain entities, 
Abengoa is going to start analysing a potential sale of its holding in Telvent GIT.  
 
The aforementioned process is handled (including external consultants, managers 
and personnel involved) with the strictest confidentiality.  

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

Miguel Ángel Jiménez-Velasco Mazarío 
General Secretary 


